
Post until June 30, 2017.   
 

SAFETY RECALL 
 
 

DILLARD’S, IN COOPERATION WITH THE CPSC, 
ANNOUNCES VOLUNTARY RECALL  

OF 1,800, STARTING OUT® BABY GIRLS 3-24 MONTHS 
FAUX-FUR HOODED BEAR COATS 

 
The snaps can detach, posing a choking hazard to young children.      

 
 

Jackets were sold in Dillard’s stores nationwide and online at 
www.dillards.com from September 2016-December 2016 for about $40. 

 
Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled coat and return it to the 
nearest Dillard’s store for a full refund. To obtain a prepaid envelope to return 

the product by mail, customers can contact Dillard’s.   
 
For additional information, please contact Dillard’s Toll Free at (800) 345-5273 

between 8 a.m. and 1 a.m. ET, Monday-Saturday and 10 a.m.-8 p.m. ET, 
Sunday. By email at bearcoat.recall@dillards.com 

or online at www.dillards.com and click on “Product Recalls” at the bottom of 
the page for more information.  

 

http://www.dillards.com/
mailto:bearcoat.recall@dillards.com
http://www.dillards.com/
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